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Dr. Wilder Penfield,

The Royal Victoria Hosp.,
Pine Street,

Montreal, Ca.

Dear Wilder:—

We had an interesting and amusing visit from Dr. Meudie
end if we had not been very fond of the Penfields, we might have
grown tired of hearing her~ singing your praises. I hope that
everything is going satiffactorily and that you can get the lab
in good working order. Could I be of any help to Dr. Cone and
his wife ? I understand that they are living in that part f
town which I suggested would be near the hospital. If you have
time, I think it would be nice if you could call upen Dr. Shepherd
if you have not already Beem invited to his house. After Osler I
suppose he has been about the biggest man at MéGill. I know that
Dr. Maude Abbott has spoken to him about you.

My cousin Edith Macdonald was also here for a2 short time
and I am very pleased that the two families haye met. :

We are 211 well and send love and hope that the mumps
have now been deflated.

Yours ever,
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